

3/4 TIMES

Volume 1, Issue 1

Nov/Dec 2008

LONE STAR PARROT HEAD CLUB

The Newsletter is BACK!!!

Ahoy! Welcome to our newest edition of the 3/4 Times newsletter! We are pleased to bring this back to our Phlock as a main source of news, club happenings, events, photos and so much more! In the past, our newsletter has been an invaluable resource for our members and we hope to continue in the tireless and creative footsteps of past editors, Marsha "Tiki Jo" Taylor and "Da Momma" Anita Brown. With the help of our members, Marsha and Anita did an excellent job for so many years producing a quality newsletter that everyone could enjoy. In fact, the 3/4 Times won the Newsletter of the Year award in 2003 by PHIP!!

To celebrate our newest issue, we'd like to announce a contest to rename our club newsletter. If you have a creative name you'd like to submit for the contest, please email it to newsletter@lsphc.com by Monday, December 1, 2008. We'll send out an email on our club Yahoo Group with the list of names to choose from and you'll be allowed to vote for your favorite! We'll announce the winner at our Holiday Party on Saturday, December 6, 2008. Be a part of history!

We would LOVE to hear feedback on our newsletter and any comments, ideas or suggestions that will help make it more "customized" for you. Is there a quarterly column you'd like to see included? Events to add? **Please send to newsletter@lsphc.com**. Our editor is standing by!

Inside this issue:

Calendar of Events	2
Alzheimer's Walk	2
Letter from the President	3
Feed the Troops	4-5
Membership news	6-7
Meeting of the Minds	8
Tommy Alverson	10-11
Holiday Party news	12



Linda Jones, Brenda Fields and Kid Curry, Dave Hensley, James and Amy Fenoglio, Sherwin and Phyllis Phillips, Lisa Sullivan, David KuyKendall, Kerry Boutell and Chuck Tresidder.

You have just made one of the best decisions in your life by joining a Parrot Head club. You are going to meet some of the GREATEST PEOPLE IN THE WORLD!! Hope to see everyone at a Happy Hour soon!



CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Nov 22—Happy Hour @ Sneaky Pete's on Lake Lewisville. Come join us as we visit an old rendezvous and see that fun band, "Big Daddy" again (we saw them at Sherlock's)
- Nov 28—Parade of Lights in downtown Ft.
 Worth. If you want to walk in the parade, you must wear battery powered lights.
 www.fortworthparadeoflights.org
 Happy Hour: Angelo's BBQ Cold beer, good food!!!! (Cash only, but they have an ATM there) Email Terry Thompson for details.
- Dec 6—LSPHC's annual Christmas in the Caribbean returns! Silent Auction (the BEST stuff), live music, drink specials and more. Come hear 'Rough Cut' rock all night at the Yucatan Liquid Stand on Belt Line Road in Coppell, TX. Admission: \$12 in advance, \$15 at the door.

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
						1
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
9	10	11	12	13	14	15
16	17	18	19	20	21	22 🖈
23	24	25	26	27	28	29

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	1	2	3	4	5	6 🕇
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
28	29	30	31			



Alzheimer's Walk

by Randy Morgan

Hey Gang -

I wanted to update you on our efforts to raise money for the Alzheimer's walk on October 11, 2008. LSPHC had 10 walkers and we raised \$5,705. This is about \$2,000 more than last year and I couldn't be happier about it.

Alzheimer's is such a horrible disease and I have captain'd this effort the last two years after seeing what it did to my dad. I think it is awesome that PHIP is a national sponsor.

The Arlington walk announced us on the loudspeaker before we started (because we were one of the national sponsors) AND chose us to lead off the walk (probably because of the Aloha shirts being so easy to spot...LOL).



We finished 3rd in monies raised in the Arlington walk and are, as of now, 4th nationally for PHIP. All this while having a bunch of our people at Tommy Alverson's Family Gathering raffling stuff to raise money for the American Red Cross' effort to help Hurricane Ike victims (the same day).

~Randy "Doc"